
Sherman’s Bridge
Rehabilitation

Sudbury and Wayland are proposing a
rehabilitation project to strengthen

Sherman’s Bridge. This work will replace
the wooden deck with a laminated

timber surface and asphalt layer, add
modern crash-tested railings, and

complete targeted structural repairs.
These upgrades will meet MassDOT

repair requirements, reduce
maintenance, improve water quality in
the Sudbury River, and provide a safer,

smoother crossing for all travelers.

www.wayland.ma.us/
www.sudbury.ma.us/

Scan the QR code to
learn more online: 

Join us for a visioning workshop:
 Wednesday, October 1st at 6:30 PM

Fairbank Community Center — 
Multi-Purpose Room

 40 Fairbank Road, Sudbury, MA 01776



Periodic closures and detours will be
needed, but notice will be given well
in advance. 

Work will last about 3–6 months once
construction begins (targeted for
summer/fall 2026). 
The construction timeline will be
coordinated with both Towns to
minimize impacts on residents.

Proposed 
Construction Timeline

Contact the Project Team

Town of Wayland: 508-358-6730
ShermansBridge@wayland.ma.us

Town of Sudbury: 978-440-5421

mailto:ShermansBridge@wayland.ma.us

